HEADQUARTERS SELMAN FIELD

OFFICE OF THE PHYSICAL TRAINING OFFICER
MONROE, LOUISIANA

14 October 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Some of our students in the physical training classes have mentioned your game of Goal-Hi to us. I have been wondering if you would mail me the booklet explaining the game with particulars on purchasing equipment and all.

Any other information that you may have to help us with this game will be appreciated.

Curtis Emery Curtis Emery

and Lt. Air Corps

KC/CE